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ALFOLD PARISH COUNCIL 
 
         17th June 2022 
Mr. Zac Ellwood 
Head of Planning 
Waverley Borough Council 
The Burys 
Godalming 
GU7 1HR 
 
Dear Mr. Ellwood, 
 
Re: Local Plan Part 2 Consultation   
 
Alfold Parish Council (APC) has considered the pre submission document Local Plan Part 2: 
Site Allocations and Development Management Policies 
Issues and Questions 29 April 2022 and would like to make the following comments, in 
addition to those on our previous letter dated 29th January 2021: 
 

1. Matter 14 - Transport - Protection of Downslink Path Corridor (DM33) - in support - 
we are including a policy on this in our Neighbourhood Plan and support the Council's 
position. 

 
2. Matter 10 - Traveller Accommodation  Gypsy, Roma, Traveller site allocations - we 

note that the Inspector has not raised any questions about the zero allocations at the 
Stovolds Hill sites, which we support. We continue to strongly oppose any expansion 
of these existing large sites which dominate the nearest existing settled community, 
against the advice of National Planning Policy for Traveller Sites. 
 

I would be grateful if you could take these comments into consideration when further 
developing your latest Local Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Julie Flenley  
Clerk to Alfold Parish Council 
 
 


